
 
 

Is Thrilled to announce a partnership with: 
 

 
 

10% of all online or in-store sales will be directed back to Our 
Lady of Sorrows school when you or your family or friends shop 
at ​carellaschocolates.com. 
 

Simply click “Fundraising Carella’s Cares”  
 
Begin shopping online and click the button “Our Lady of 
Sorrows” at checkout to ensure support is directed to our School. 
 
You can easily shop online and arrange for in-store pick up. 
What a great way to jump start your holiday shopping! 
 
If you prefer to shop in store, please mention “Our Lady of 
Sorrows” for the 10% credit of your purchase.  If you have 
questions while shopping in the store, please feel free to ask for 
Susan Carella or contact her via email at ​cndyncrds@aol.com 
 
Thank you for supporting our school! 
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